This is a decision paper

TO: 

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM: 
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent Hardin County Schools
SUBJ:
Request for Permission to Establish a Computer Donation Program in the Hardin County School System for Families in Need
DATE: 
2/17/2011
FACTS
In today's job market students must have computer skills in order to compete. The goal of this project is to provide an opportunity for students who could not afford personal computers, the opportunity to gain computer skills by having daily access at home.
DISCUSSION

In our current technological age it is critical for students to have access to technology.

A number of families in our school community cannot afford to provide computers for their children.  

Many businesses and private individuals frequently replace computers that have several years of usability left in them.  
The technology program at North Hardin High School is currently offering a course involving computer repair, and in coordination with their Student Technology Leadership Program, is willing to offer the refurbishing services needed to prepare donated computers for placement with families.  Their initiative is called NICHE - North's Impact for Computers in Homes for Education.  The district technology department is also desiring to establish a similar program to address similar needs across the district.
RECOMMENDATION

I recommend that our Board of Education approve the NICHE program at North Hardin, similar programs across the district, and authorize the distribution of donated computers to qualifying students in the community.
RECOMMENDED MOTION
Move that our Board of Education approve the NICHE program at North Hardin, similar programs across the district, and authorize the distribution of donated computers to qualifying students in the community.

